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UCPath Alert: Monthly Pay Statements
Posting Delay

To: General UCPath Communications distribution

The PDF statements for the pay period end date 8/31/2021 pay cycle have not been
posted and are not available on UCPath.
 

-        Employees will be able to view their pay statements on August 30, 2021 after
12:00 pm

-        The September 1, 2021 pay date remains the same
 
We apologize for the inconvenience.
 
Thank you,

UCPath
(855) 982-7284
Monday - Friday from 8:00 a.m. - 5:00 p.m.
ucpath.universityofcalifornia.edu

 

 
 

 

mailto:UCPath-Communications@universityofcalifornia.edu
file:///C:/Users/jsota/Box/2020-P-Drive%20Files/Communication%20Templates/ucpath.universityofcalifornia.edu

